
 

 

 

 

 

 

Estill County Schools Meal Service 

 

MEALS SERVICE OVER CHRISTMAS BREAK 

 

Estill County Food Service will be offering meal service at South Irvine 

Early Learning Center for PICKUP ONLY Monday through Wednesday of 

each week over the Christmas break.  The date of meals service are as 

follows are December 21, 22, 23, 28, 29 and 30.  Meals can be picked up 

from 11:00-1:00.  In each meal, you will receive a breakfast and a lunch.   

 
If you have any questions, please call Belinda Puckett, Food Service Director, at (606) 726-3060 

email Belinda.puckett@estill.kyschools.us.  
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